
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 14th February 2025 

What has happened this week?  

Physical Development … The children performed their dance and Mrs Horton was very impressed with 

their commitment and focus! 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  We have acted out the story of the Leopard’s Drum and 

thought about the different noises the animals would make, using our phonic knowledge to write. 

Mathematics… A focus on measurement this week including longer and shorter, taller and smaller, 

comparing and measuring accurately  

Phonics—This week has been assessment week. We have continued to revise this term’s digraphs and 

trigraphs and work on reading tricky words  

Understanding the World— We have had lots of fun exploring winter sports and thank you to Fen’s 

Nanna for sharing some pictures of her skiing! 

We spent Thursday morning at the farm and warmed up with hot chocolate. We learnt 

all about animal welfare and how to check that a chicken is healthy and happy. Thank 

you to Farmer Henry. 

Reminders & Messages  

 

 

Work on the Wall: Holly for her super writing 

Headteacher award: Amariah for helping all her classmates take off their muddy wellies after the farm 

Prayer and Reflection week: Week commencing March 3rd (more info to follow) 

Stelling Minnis Book Day : take a picture of yourself reading a book somewhere unusual and decorate 

a potato as one of your favourite book characters. (more info and date to follow) 

 

 

 


